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December’s President’s Message

Time is the most valuable asset we have. We choose to spend time together at guild meeting, creating a community of support for our common interests.
My goal this year was to collaborate and expand our knowledge of quilting though interaction. I learned new skills and honed others along the way.
Hopefully, you did too!

On a personal note, thank you for your encouragement and support throughout the year. I enjoyed leading the Heber Valley Quilters in 2022. This role
was rewarding in many ways. At times I was unsure of my ability, but there were members who educated me, gave me confidence, and laugh with me. It
has been fun! Deonn brings an abundance of creativity to the group next year. I am excited for what she has in store for us!

December 1st will be the last meeting of the year and a fun time to enjoy conversation, good food and exchange gifts. I hope to see as many people as
possible! We meet at the USU Extension in Heber, 55 S 500 East, at 6 pm. Please bring a wrapped gift.

Your gift should be something nice not a white-elephant. Try to keep it “craft” related, new or gently used . Search your sewing closet, stash or vintage
vault but please do not buy anything. We all have some duplicates or gizmo from a specific project to pass along.

Chase your dreams,
Lara

Chase your dreams!

Lara



Sewlutions:

Free apron pattern:
https://www.purlsoho.com/create/2015/11/20/cross-back-apron/

Carol Harvey
Sandy Hindy
Robin Hughes
Carol Hunt



Jane Leaphart
Desiree Muheim
Lesley Peel
Kim Plavan

Summary
Sew...what is the plan for our next Guild meeting on December 1st.

It 1s our Christmas Party!

We are meeting at the USU extension, 55 South 500 East, conference room for dinner, games and gift exchange.
Shirley Zane will reach out to everyone on the dinner committee regarding the food.

Upcoming Guild Meetings

We will be starting the New Year on January 5th, Qur new president is Deonn Stott. More news
about that coming up.



Guild info

Heber Valley Quilt Guild Website: http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com/
Email: hebervalleyquilters@yahoo.com
Instagram: hebervalleyquilters
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/hebervalleyquilters
President: Lara Wilson
For any additions, corrections or problems with the Newsletter, contact: Leah Newitt 801-691-6552 i newitt@hotmail.com
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